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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided aCer the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2012-07-01 Pages: 235 Publisher: National Defence Industry
Press title: Corporate Accounting Practice Series Regular Higher Education 12th Five-Year Plan textbooks:
Accounting Practice operation tutorial and simulation practice Original Price: 38.00 element of: Jin Shuying
Press: National Defense Industry Press Publication Date :2012-07-01ISBN: 9787118080629 words: Pages: 235
Edition: 1 Binding: Folio: 16 Weight: Editor's Summary Enterprise Accounting Practice Series ordinary Higher
Education 12th Five-Year Plan textbooks: Accounting Practice operating tutorial and simulation practice is a
basic accounting course materials supporting the practice of teaching materials. and to supporting the
practice teaching of accounting theory teaching can closely combine the selection of practical information to
make the accounting simulation The typical manufacturing accounting textbooks daily production and
business activities. for example. to select the the representative business as simulated practice material. Around
the contents of the Basic Accounting. follow the latest national accounting standards. from the to establish
books. fill the original documents and accounting documents. registration books. has been to prepare its
financial statements on the whole process of accounting work as well as basic accounting business operating
techniques. Master basic accounting principles and methods of learning theory teaching content. perceptual
knowledge of accounting practices through the the supporting accounting simulation teaching the use of
soCware. and then through the the simulated practical operation of the practice. to enhance their practical
ability. Taught textbook. simulation teaching soCware. the accounting simulation practice among
complementary. organic combination. can greatly shorten the distance from theory to practical application.
Textbook of the 12th Five-Year Plan of the Enterprise Accounting Practice Books Higher Education: Accounting
Practice operating tutorial and simulation practice applies to the creation of basic accounting courses
professional the college...
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